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Thank you for taking my input.  I strongly favor standardizing on Standard time for 

simplicity.  Other states who have eliminated the time change are on Standard time 

only.  It works for them and I believe it will be best for Oregon.  The time change itself 

introduces unnecessary confusion to the physiologies of people and our pets.  And 

then there are the stats about increased traffic accidents around the transition dates 

(more of the unnecessary confusion).  Standardize on Standard time! 


